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Blythedale Children's Hospital celebrates topping out for new
Inpatient care wing
June 04, 2010 - Owners Developers & Managers

Blythedale Children's Hospital recently celebrated another milestone in its 119-year history with a
"topping out" ceremony to commemorate completion of the steel structure of a new inpatient care
building.

The new 55,760 s/f, two-level building will have 86 beds in private and semi-private patient rooms,
which will be large enough for parents or family members to stay overnight with their children. There
will also be a new lobby and entryway as well as additional space for clinical and family support. The
$65.3 million modernization project, which broke ground last June, is scheduled to be completed in
the fall of 2011.

For the April 15th "topping out” ceremony a construction crane raised a large steel beam which two
ironworkers set into place at the top of the rotunda entry of the new wing. Attached to the beam was
a colorful sign decorated by children who are patients at Blythedale. The sign, which featured a
bright yellow sun shining over a green field, was adorned with the children's handprints. Attending
the ceremony were hospital officials and staff as well as the construction crew of Bovis Lend Lease.
"Today we celebrate yet another important and exciting chapter in our Hospital's history. This joyous
occasion is the culmination of many years of hard work by our dedicated staff and project
development team. We all look forward to next year when we will join together to celebrate the
completion of this wonderful new facility,” said Larry Levine, president and Chief Executive Officer of
Blythedale Children's Hospital.

The new inpatient care building will feature:

* Infant, toddler and post-neonatal and pediatric intensive care unit equipped with the latest
technology and optimized for the care and treatment of the hospital's most medically complex
patients.

* Traumatic brain injury unit with private and soundproof rooms optimized for the specialized,
multidisciplinary care that patients with traumatic brain injury require.

* Adolescent inpatient unit designed to create the optimal environment for care of adolescents with a
variety of medical and rehabilitative needs.

* Pediatric rehabilitation unit designed to suit the needs of children who require extensive inpatient
physical, occupational and speech therapy before they can return home.

* Family resource center to accommodate the needs of parents and family members who must
spend extended periods of time visiting patients at the hospital.

Designed by MorrisSwitzer~Environments for Health, an architectural firm that specializes in
healthcare

facilities, the new building is designed to create a warm, inviting and playful environment. There will
also be garden areas inside and out including "pocket gardens" outside of each patient room cluster



so that all patient rooms have a view into a garden space.
Bovis Lend Lease, the construction manager for the project, is one of the world's leading project
management and construction companies.
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